
Center for Judicial Accounta

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Shawn Kerby <skerby@nycourts.gov>

Wednesday, December 09, 2015 10:24 AM

Center for Judicial Accountability
RE: FOIL/Records Request The Dollar Amounts of the Judicial Salary Increaases

Recommended by the Commission on iudicial Compensation's Aug 29,2011' Report --

&'General State Charges' Resulting Therefrom

Dear Ms. Sassower:

We will process your request and expect to respond within 20 business days.

Very truly yours,

Shawn Kerby
Assista nt Deputy Counsel

From : Ce nter for J udicia I Accounta bi I ity [ma i lto :e lena @ i udeewatch.ore]

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 9:07 AM

To: Shawn Kerby <skerbv@nvcourts.gov>

Subject: FOIL/Records Request: The Dollar Amounts of the Judicial Salary lncreaases Recommended by the Commission

on Judicial Compensation's Aug 29,z}t1- Report -- & 'General State Charges' Resulting Therefrom

Dear Ms. Kerby,

Attached is CJA's above-entitled FOIL/records request of today's date.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

9L4-42L-L200


